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Take me out to the ballgame - June 8th!
It’s the time of year again for our Annual Curve Game and Picnic! This event is a blast, 
and we hope you can join us this year! Mark your calendars 
for the game on Saturday, June 8th! The game is now a 
doubleheader - come out and watch two games for the price 
of one!!! 
Tickets will include a catered picnic meal and a seat for 
both games. The picnic meal consists of hamburgers, 
hot dogs, chips, cookies, soda and water. There will be 
fireworks after the game! 
Tickets are $12 for adults, $10 for kids (12 and under) and 
free for kids 2 and under. The first game is at 4:30 PM and 
the second game will begin 30 minutes after the conclusion 
of the first one. The picnic will run for one hour from 5 PM 
until 6 PM. 
Please call any office to sign up - there are only 200 tickets available for the event! The 
deadline to sign up is Wednesday, May 22nd. 
Tickets can be picked up on game day at the table beside the ticket windows at the main 
entrance into the ballpark from 4:00 PM - 5:30 PM. After 5:30 PM, any tickets left will be 
given to Will Call and can be picked at those windows.
You don’t want to miss this! Sign up today by calling any office! 

All offices and drive-ups will be closed on 
Saturday, May 25 and Monday, May 27. 

Thank you to all veterans for your 
service to our country!

Office Closings for Memorial Day

In today’s world, fraud is a daily occurrence. This is why we are constantly 
trying to educate our members on ways to protect themselves against fraud 
and identity theft. One great way to do this is to check your credit report on 
an annual basis. This will help you to be certain that no one has stolen your 
identifying information or any of your financial information. The best place to 
check your credit report is www.annualcreditreport.com. This website allows 
you to check your report on an annual basis for free! Another great way to 

protect yourself against 
identity theft and fraud 
is by using an identity protection service. As a member 
of HealthCare First Credit Union, you have access to 
Sherpa which can help protect you against identity 
theft by being a watch dog over your personal and 
financial information. You can find the link to Sherpa 
on our website, www.healthcarefirstcu.com, under the 
Resources - Links tab.

Fraud Protection



For all the latest news, information, rates, promos, events, alerts, and contact information -  visit our website at:   
www.healthcarefirstcu.com

Current Rates

Vehicle Loans		
New (2019-2017) up to 72 months 
	 Rate as low as 3.00% APR
Used (2019-2017) up to 72 months 
	 Rate as low as 3.25% APR
USED (2016-2014) Up to 60 months 
	 Rate as low as 3.75% APR
USED (2013-2011) up to 48 months 
	 Rate as low as 4.75% APR
USED (2010-PRIOR) up to 36 months 
	 Rate as low as 5.75% APR
	
Personal Loans	
1 Year Term Rate as low as 6.49% APR
2 Year Term Rate as low as 6.99% APR
3 Year Term Rate as low as 7.49% APR
4 Year Term Rate as low as 7.99% APR
5 Year Term Rate as low as 8.49% APR
	
Share Secured Loans	
3.00% APR Above Certificate Rate	
4.00% APR Above Last Quarter Declared 		
	 Share Rate	
	
Home Owners Loan	
5 Year Term	 5.00% APR
	
Better Choice Payday Loan	
90 Day Term	 18.00% APR

SHARE CERTIFICATES               APY
180 Day Term	 1.00%
1 Year Term	 1.26% 
1.5 Year Term	 1.51%
2 Year Term	 1.81%
3 Year Term	 2.02%
4 Year Term	 2.12%
5 Year Term	 2.27%
	
IRA	
1 Year Term	 1.26%
1.5 Year Term	 1.51%
2 Year Term	 1.81%
3 Year Term	 2.02%
4 Year Term	 2.12%
5 Year Term	 2.27%
	
MONEY MARKET	 0.50%
(no new accounts)

APR = Annual Percentage Rate
APY = Annual Percentage Yield 
All rates subject to change.

Are You Traveling This Summer?
Do you have plans to travel this summer? 
If you do, please call any one of our eight 
offices and let us know so we can make 
sure that your debit and/or credit cards 
will not be blocked. Cards are blocked in 
certain areas due to the risk of fraud. We 
want to make sure that you are the only 
one using your credit and debit cards so 
please make us aware of any travel plans 
before you go! It will make it easier on 
you when you use your card out of the 
area while traveling! 

A bittersweet farewell...
I have been writing and designing these newsletters for two years, 
and it has been a blast along the way! 
As of April 26, I am resigning from my position here at HealthCare 
First Credit Union as Marketing Manager. This place has been my 
home for the past two years, and this is definitely a bittersweet 
time for me. I really enjoyed working here and it has been a true 
pleasure to be part of the credit union family. For any of you who 
I had the pleasure of dealing with directly, it was an honor! This 
credit union is full of wonderful people, and I enjoyed meeting 
members at the different events that I was lucky enough to plan 
and take part in here. 
It feels like yesterday that I was writing my first newsletter to 
announce my new position here as the Marketing Manager. The 
past two years really flew by, and it is just time for me to turn the 
page on my book of life. I will never forget my credit union family, 
and I will especially miss the staff who has taken me under their 
wings since I started.
I am really excited to begin a new chapter in my life, and I wish 
you all the best in health and happiness! Maria

Marketing Manager

Be sure to like and follow us on 
Facebook for updates from your 
credit union! 

Our offices are 
collecting old 
eyeglasses, reading 
glasses, and 
sunglasses for the 
Lions Club. They are 
especially in need of 
children’s eyeglasses. 
Please feel free to 
drop off any of these 
items to any one of 
our 
eight 
office 
locations.  

Shred Day!
Wednesday, July 24th

1:00 PM - 5:00 PM
Credit Union Complex in Richland 

Open to all members for individual 

household shredding only - no businesses 


